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Dear

As we have noticed it has been over six months since we have had the opportunity to service your automobile. We certainly hope that we haven't done anything to offend you. If we have, please do call us so that we can find out what has kept you away.

We invite you to bring your (make of car) into our shop for a free inspection and tune-up. We are strong advocates of periodic inspection of vehicles in order to assure their safety and to prevent major repairs through the early detection of problems.

Won't you accept our offer, which is our way of saying that we have missed you? Please feel free to bring your automobile in at any time between 9:00 A.M. and 2:00 P.M., Monday through Friday. An appointment is not necessary.

We are looking forward to your visit. Please feel free to contact us
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